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The following is our GDPR policy statement 
West Midlands Parks Forum ( WMPF) is a networking organisation and our main role is to support local government officers and promote best practice in Parks and Green Spaces management. We hold individual contact details so that we can communicate with our members. By joining our WMPF membership you consent to our GDPR policy, this will enable us to add you to our systems to ensure you receive WMPF services such as our newsletter, meetings information, network queries, research, training, and conference information and to contact you for membership administration purposes.
We will hold your details on the WMPF database until you tell us you wish to be removed. We will not sell or pass on your details for commercial gain to any third party. We will regularly monitor the data held for our purposes, ensuring we hold neither too much nor too little data in respect of the individuals and the organisation they represent. We will remove individuals (organisations) from our database and stop providing network information, who do not comply with our terms of references or our membership fees.  
If you have requested that your details be deleted you will receive a verification email asking you to confirm this in accordance with GDPR. The request for a deletion will be stored for a maximum of six months but your deletion request will be actioned as soon as possible. 
If you have logged more than one email address with WMPF please tell us about the additional email addresses. This will help us to keep your details accurately recorded and action any requests. 
The WMPF executive board is responsible for acting upon notification of changes to data, amending it where relevant and managing the membership details and benefits of the membership. This policy will be reviewed a minimum of every 3 years.
Third parties, Events and Conferences
We will include delegate names and organisation names in seminar delegate packs, training packs, and network queries or other service based information. At some of our events we may photograph or video our delegates and speakers and use images on social media, our website and other platforms. As WMPF is a networking organisation this will help all our members make the most of the network. You will need to specifically ask us not to do this if you object to your inclusion. We will store your booking details including provided bank and purchase order details securely for invoicing purpose.
Secure 
Appropriate technical and organisational measures shall be taken against unauthorised or unlawful processing of personal data and against accidental loss, damage or destruction of data, Specifically, anyone viewing or storing personal data on their computers should have a log in and pass word system to prevent unauthorised access.
More information 
You can contact WMPF using this email address salorton@sky.com. 
